
Attachment #4 

 

From: Chavez, Todd <tchavez@usf.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 7:19 AM 
To: LIB All Libraries Faculty <usflibraries-faculty@usf.edu>; LIB All Libraries Staff Employees <usflibraries-
staffemployees@usf.edu>; LIB All Libraries Administration Employees <usflibraries-
administrationemployees@usf.edu> 
Cc: Schneider, Jenifer Jasinski <jschneid@usf.edu> 
Subject: FW: USF Libraries' Strategic Budget Reduction 

 

Following up on my Tuesday message, I am attaching revised versions of the slide 
deck and handout as well as the promised “USF Libraries Compact with the 
Faculty” authored by our colleagues serving on the Collection Advisory Group 
(Jason Boczar, Emily Mann, Audrey Powers, and LeEtta Schmidt). Many thanks to 
the group! 
 
Please feel free to use these documents in your communications with colleagues 
across the USF.  
 
Todd 
 
Todd A. Chavez 
Dean 
USF Libraries 
University of South Florida 
813/974-1642 
tchavez@usf.edu 
 

 
 
Respect science, respect nature, respect each other. 
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